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Your Weekly Recap of Fisher Elementary School! ​
 

Dear Fisher Families,

As we approach the holiday season and prepare to welcome a brand new
year, I want to take a moment to express my deepest gratitude and
warmest wishes to each of you.

To our incredible teachers and staff—thank you. Your hard work,
dedication, and unwavering commitment to our students do not go
unnoticed. Day after day, you give so much of yourselves to ensure every
child feels supported, inspired, and empowered to learn. It is because of
you that our schools are not just buildings, but places where growth,
creativity, and kindness thrive.

To our families and the greater Arlington community—thank you for being
such steadfast partners in the education and well-being of our students.
Your support and engagement make all the difference, and I am so proud
of what we continue to achieve together.

And to our amazing students—you are the heart of our schools. Every day,
you show up with curiosity, determination, and kindness, reminding us all
of the joy in learning and growing. I hope you take this time to rest,
recharge, and enjoy special moments with your loved ones. I am so proud
of you and all that you have accomplished this year.

The holidays are a time to gather with loved ones, reflect on all we’ve
achieved, and look forward to the opportunities ahead. I hope this season
brings you joy, peace, and the chance to create meaningful memories with
those you hold dear.

Wishing you a holiday season filled with warmth, laughter, and love, and a
New Year full of promise and possibility. I look forward to all that we will
accomplish together in 2025.

With gratitude and best wishes,
Principal Lacoste

 

https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=d9e9b807-5790-436f-8c03-ff9a9604ab54


Happy Holidays from the Arlington School District!

We wish all of our students, families, and staff a wonderful break filled with joy,
relaxation, and cherished memories. Here’s to a bright and exciting New Year ahead!

Reminder: School will be on break from December 23 to January 3 for students.

Calendar Dates ​
December 2024



12/23 - 1/3

December Break No School

 

Lost and Found Alert!

Our Lost and Found collection keeps growing! If your student is missing

something, please stop by and take a look—it might just be waiting to be

claimed.

 
Holiday Happenings Around Fisher









Click here to view Gary Baker's photo albums and explore the collection!

FISHER SMUGMUG

 

The All New Arlington Swag Shop

https://fisherelementary.smugmug.com


The NEW Arlington School Store is officially open for business! With over 100+
designs in your favorite brands like Carhartt and Lululemon, plus the classics
from BSN Sports and Gildan, there’s something for everyone. Stock up on your
Eagle swag now and get ready to rock it like a true Arlington fan!

SHOP NOW

Future Happenings
 

      

Stay Connected with Arlington School District!

Our social media platforms provide a space to share school news, celebrate

https://sideline.bsnsports.com/schools/vermont/arlington/arlington-memorial-high-school?fbclid=IwY2xjawE9lzBleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHYN6D5Jfxp4kba92XVVWtslopMrStya4-q4CmT-vcty_OtAg--6BC2p8jw_aem_Dh-iw_NO63Fylrwio7Gqbw
https://www.facebook.com/ArlingtonVTSchools/
https://www.instagram.com/arlingtonvtschools/
https://twitter.com/home
https://www.tiktok.com/@missykroeber


accomplishments, and showcase photos and videos of our students, staff, and
school community. We're active across multiple platforms, so be sure to follow
us for live updates!

If you have any questions about our social media or school communications,
please contact Missy Kroeber, Communications.

  
Arlington School District
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Fisher Elementary School | Website
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